
Hall Meeting Tuesday 3 June 2014 
 

Present Willie Gillespie, Helen Robertson, Joanne Haire, Jackie Parsons, 
Renee Gibson, Jack Bird & Mac Sutherland  
 
Apologies 
 
Grace Gray & Ingrid Tomlinson 

Approval of Minutes 

Proposed by Helen. Seconded by Jackie. 

100 Club 

 
1st – Cath Smith 
2nd –Jamie McNiven 
3rd – Kirsty Harrington 
 
Fundraising 
 

The Hall Committee thanked Mac & Gail for their kind and generous offer for 
the Hall to run the bar to raise Hall funds. It is very greatly appreciated. Mac 
let everyone know Ellanne has agreed to deal with the Co-op on a sale and 
returns basis. The Hall Committee happy with this arrangement. Helen agreed 
to draw up a rota for the bar. The licence is to operate from 18:00 to midnight. 
Hall Committee agreed entry to the Hall the day before to allow set-up for the 
wedding. Jackie agreed to talk through marquee set-up and to show Mac the 
trestle tables in the shed. Hall Committee agreed to meet-up on Friday, 13 
Jun 2014 at 18:00. 
 
Is there anyone who has a fundraising idea? Please share with a Committee 
member or come along to a Hall meeting. 
 
AOB 

Jackie let everyone know grant application for heating to Awards For All was 
refused. Jack requested Joanne to check with Martin how much like for like 
replacement boiler would cost. 

 

Renee discussed putting chicken wire along the fence to stop the chickens coming 

into the Hall garden. Also asked about the side gate. Jack agreed to talk to someone 

from the Foresty Commission to see if interested in constructing a gate. 

Next Meeting 

 
Next meeting is Tuesday, 1 Jul 2014 at 19:30. 
 

 

 



 


